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From: Joann Dnistransky <} G
Sent: September 24, 2018 11:28 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Cc: Joann Dnistransky

Subject: Attention: Minister Keith Colwell
Attachments: DSC00073.JPG

Your e-mail address given on the government website bounched my previous message so | am resending..

MLA Keith Colwell,

I am petitioning you regarding your government's Bill 27 which has not had input from those members - breeders, dog
handler - members of the Canadian Kennel Club - like myself who will see an impact on our dogs in the province on
NS. | have attached a letter signed by myself and have also sent the letter to my MLA Elizabeth Smith McCrossin and
the Premier to provide input on issues within the Bill. | trust that you or someone knowledgeable in your office will
contact me regarding the attached and that the appropriate information from those of us with this experience and
expertise will be taken into account.

Regards! Joann Dnistransky |








